Jane Rasely

From: Karin Knight Robinson <kakr63@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 9, 2018 10:16 AM

To: PCD

Subject: Assistance Dogs Northwest

Hi Ellen,

| just wanted to throw in my support for the awesome addition of ADNW to Bainbridge Island. This non profit enriches
the lives of every person that is lucky enough to associate with it. If you haven't looked at their website and mission
statement, | would encourage you to do so. Additionally, a visit to their campus would undoubtedly leave you smiling.
With it's fenced in acreage it is doggy heaven. While there, you might be lucky enough to see a gaggle of smiling dogs,
eager to learn, please and love. As a resident of this community for over 40 years, | believe Bainbridge is incredibly
fortunate to have ADNW call this home. For this, we will be a stronger community.

Sincerely,

Karin Knight



